
 
 
 
 
 
April 7, 2020 
 
“Every year we look forward to the return of our seasonal residents and visitors. 
However, at this time our supplies are limited and cannot take the additional strain. 
If there were any kind of accident or emergency, our first responders here would be 
limited in providing additional assistance with the current challenges we are facing 
under Covid-19.   At the same time that we are asking seasonal residents not to visit, 
we are asking our residents not to travel.   When residents leave and come back, they 
are potentially becoming carriers of the virus when they interact with others.  The 
federal and provincial governments are very firmly telling all of us to stay home.    If 
you are concerned about your Cottages perhaps a neighbour who lives here, or you 
could hire a contractor to look in on their cottage to satisfy the needs of your 
insurance company.”  Please stay home and stay safe! 
 

Mayor Janice Visneskie Moore 


